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Parental Access in School and Appointments 
 
Please be reminded that all access to teachers in Key Stage 2 in the mornings must be via the school 
office.  Parents of pupils in Fox and Cadbury classes should say goodbye to their children at the 
classroom door.  This really helps the children to become more independent and responsible for 
themselves.  Thank you 
 
You are very welcome to make appointments to see the classteacher and this is the most effective 
option when you have questions about how your child is doing academically or socially.  Of course a 
senior member of staff will happily become involved further down the line should this be useful given 
the context of the discussion. 
 
NSPCC Keeping Children Safe Online 
 
We would like you to know about Net Aware. This has been created 
by the NSPCC and is a really fast and useful way for parents to 
check out specific sites their children may be using. You can then 
read advice such as age recommendations, privacy and content info 
for that site.  
 
The purpose of the guide is to provide parents with the information 
they need to understand their child's online world and help 
them keep their children safe online. The NSPCC are encouraging 
parents to explore what other parents and children are saying about 
the sites, and form their own views about the appropriateness of 
popular sites. 
 
This is the URL to use it: https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 
 
Week by Week Planners on Website 
 
This term’s week by week overview sheets and topic webs are now available on the school website.  
These sheets will give you a much better idea about what is happening in your child’s class on any 
given week.  They are working documents and subject to change but will help you to support your 
child’s learning.  The documents can be found under the Teaching and Learning tab. 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the 
office: office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 
 


